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Sac & Fox Casino To Reduce Hours for Renovation

POWHATTAN, Kan. (AP) --The Sac and Fox Casino located on U.S. 75 in Brown County will
temporarily reduce its overnight hours for the next few weeks while renovation work is underway.
General Manager Bruce McClure says the gaming area of the casino will be closed from 2 to 8 in the
morning on weekdays, starting Monday. However, he said the overnight hours will continue on
weekends. McClure says the casino is expected to resume normal 24-hour operations in mid
February.

The Topeka Capital-Journal reports the work will include removing wallpaper and painting the
walls, replacing some lighting and cleaning the carpets and ceiling. Some slot machines will be
relocated and a wall will be built near the player's club area to create a focal point for contests and
promotional events.
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